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Diary Dates 
 

Non uniform Day 
Friday 1st July 

 
Summer Fair  

Thursday 7th July  
After school  

 
Year 1 Trip  

Thursday 7th July 
 

Year 3 Trip 
Friday 8th July 

 
Year 4 Trip 

Monday 11th July  
 

Carnival Day 
Saturday 2nd July 

 
School finishes 
for Summer! 

Friday 22nd July 

Mr.Done’s thought of the week 
It a busy fortnight at Masefield with lots of amazing experiences and events happening. 
Year 6 have been on their residential to PGL - their resilience and determination shone 

through as they tackled raft building, giant swing & high ropes!  
Year 5 have been on a trip to London; they watched a West End performance of the  

Lion King, saw the changing of the guard at Buckingham Palace and visited the  
National History Museum.  

Today our school council hosted a fundraising Bake Off for Macmillan - thank you for you 
support in all our events and allowing us to ensure all pupils: Believe, Achieve & Succeed. 

Year 6 had a fantastic time 
at PGL! Our Sports day was a great success this 

year. It was fantastic to be able to invite 
parents and carers back to support the  

children. 

Summer Fair 
On Friday 1st July the        
children are invited to 

come to school in their own 
clothes in exchange for a 
jar filled with something 

for our jar tombola.  
The jar can be any size and 

filled with something we 
can raffle off, such as a 

small jar of jelly beans or a 
big jar of crafts.  

This will be a new addition 
to our fair and we look   
forward to seeing the  

prizes!  

Year 5 Trip 
The London trip for Year 5 this 

week was amazing! 
They saw all the main               

attractions and even managed to 
squeeze in an early morning walk 

around Wembley Stadium on 
Wednesday after breakfast! 

The last day of term is 
 Friday 22nd July. 

The children will be released 
 at 1.30pm. 

Thank you to everyone who 
came/donated to the  

Macmillan coffee day we held 
in school today. 

It was a great success and we 
raised lots of money for a 

great cause! 

We are very proud to announce school 
has now achieved the 
School Games GOLD 

award!                                                            
A huge achievement for 

Masefield and so a      
special thank you to 
Miss Rigby and Miss 

Jones for their          
commitment to making this possible. 


